Seniors Activity, OPP Info and QA Session

Scam & Fraud Presentation by Aux. Sgt. Paul Leeson and Aux. Cst. Ryan Mason

With the advent of the Internet and easy mass communication, the criminal
element (which is always lurking somewhere) have engineered new and clever
techniques to attempt to swindle the innocent, sometimes stealing hundreds,
thousands, or even whole life savings.

Law enforcement agencies across Canada are all too aware of this alarming trend.
As part of the response, the Ontario Provincial Police has launched a program to
help increase awareness of the many techniques used by these swindlers on the
internet, on the phone, by email or social media, and even by the written letter!

With the introduction and use of “Al” (artificial intelligence), attacks by swindlers
have become more polished and even harder to recognize... join us for a
presentation on how you can recognize an attempted fraud or scam, the different
techniques used by these scam artists to fool you into trusting them, and what
you can do to protect yourself and your friends!

Please join us on October 14, 2025 at 1:00 pm at the Chalk River Lions Hall
located at 11 Kellett Street, Chalk River, ON. Coffee/tea will be available. Please
contact Brenda at 613-602-0584 or blimkieb@hotmail.com for registration.
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